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March 18, 2020 

 

 

Dear Aztec Families: 

 

We sent a letter on Friday detailing our plans for continuity of learning. Since then, we have made what we 

believe to be the most responsible decision by canceling the original plan to have students come to the school 

tomorrow for resource materials. We understand that yesterday’s letter may have been confusing some of our 

families. To clarify, students should not come to school tomorrow, Thursday, March 19, to pick up 

resources.  Families who have requested a Chromebook or need paper copies of third quarter work assigned 

before Spring Break should come to campus on Saturday, March 21st between 10am and 12 noon to pick up 

the requested Chromebook or paper copies.  

 

One last note for this evening: food pickup information is delayed from the local districts, but we anticipate 

that we will be able to send it to you as soon as possible.  

 

Please contact us at info@thealamedaschool.org with any questions you might have or to let us know about 

special circumstances your family is encountering.  

 

 

Educationally Yours, 

 

 

 

Jeremiah Montez 

Principal/Superintendent 

Henry Ford Academy: Alameda School for Art + Design 
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